
From: Jim Shempert
To: Porter, Gina
Subject: Marion Bio- monitoring third quarter
Date: Thursday, October 06, 2016 10:53:12 AM

Gina,

This e-mail is to inform ADEQ that The City of Marion (Water Department) failed to
submit a WET test for the third quarter of 2016. Our lab mistakenly thought we were
semi-annual when we are actually quarterly. This issue has been addressed with our
lab.

Thanks, Jim Shempert
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